Kittanning, Pennsylvania
December 21, 2017

‘The Board of Supervisors of East Franklin Township met in the Municipal Building at
6:00 p.m. for a regular meeting.

Call to Order and Pledge of Allegiance

Present:  Barry Peters, Chairman
Dan Goldinger, Vice Chairman

David Stewart, Supervisor
Debra Cornman, Secretary/Treasurer
Greg McKelvey, Zoning Officer

PUBLIC COMMENT:

None

APPROVALS:

MINUTES:

Motion made by Barry Peters and seconded by David Stewart to approve
minutes for November 30, 2017 regular meeting. Motion approved unanimously.

APPROVE BILLS AND INVOICES:

Motion made by David Stewart and seconded by Dan Goldinger to approve
paying all bills and invoices for December 1 through December 21, 2017.

Motion approved unanimously.

POLICE REPORT:

Total reportable calls — 51

Motion made by Barry Peters and seconded by Dan Goldinger to approve the
Police Report for December 1 through December 21, 2017. Motion approved

unanimously.



REGULAR MEETING - DECMEBER 21, 2017
VOID CHECKS DATED PREVIOUS YEARS:

Motion made by Barry Peters and seconded by Dan Goldinger to approve to
void check listed below. Motion approved unanimously.

Void Sewage Billing Fund: Check # 1045 - Dated 07/15/2016

Total of $10.78 added back to Sewage Billing Fund.

Barry Peters — We are going to table Resolution #12-2017. We will continue this
meeting on Thursday, December 28, 2017. We will discuss at that meeting
Prohibiting the location of a Category 4 Licensed Facility within the Township.

CONTINUANCE OF MEETING:

Motion made by Barry Peters and seconded by David Stewart to continue meeting
untif Thursday, December 28, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. Motion approved unanimously.

Debra L. Cornman, Secretary/Treasurer




Road Report for December 2017

Winter has begun! We have been out
several times already plowing snow,
salting, and ashing the roads. New
cutting edges were installed on two of
the snow blades. Many trees were
trimmed along the roads. We have been
working on our dirt roads, cleaning out
the ditches, grading, and filling holes.
Limestone was placed along the roads
where the ditches were washed out.




East Franklin Township
Sewage Report
December 1, 2017-December 21, 2017
Report by David Stewart

All Treatment Plants and Pump Stations are working as expected. No problems to report.
A new tap was put in at Fox Hollow; and as of today’s date, half of it has been inspected.

A new tap-in inspection was done in Cowansville.

All required lab samples were collected and transported to CWM. All DMR reports for the
month of November 2017 were submitted to DEP.




